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General Updates

• 53 Work orders were completed
• PM of the High School and West 

Elementary 
• Installed the HUDL camera in the Main 

Gym 
• Install winter weather equipment 
• Breakfast with Santa
• Deep cleaning of the classrooms during 

the Thanksgiving break is complete
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Winter weather equipment
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Basketball - HUDL camera install 

New power 
and data run to 
the camera
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High School - 5 benches assembled 
and placed

West Elementary
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East Elementary - Christmas Tree
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November Completed Work Orders
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November Tasks Complete
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• Maintenance A Techs –John Koytek, 

Mohamed Ganim, Joseph Gnall, Jon 
Skrzysowski, Chuck McKeel

• Maintenance C Techs (1st shift) – Rohni
Ganim, Deaven McCoy, Jacob Anderson, 
Kevin Haggerty

• Evening Supervisor – Kayla Pacuilli
• Maintenance C Techs (2nd shift) – Danielle 

Paff, Donna Yatsko, Terri Jones, Ron Ochwat,
Helene Czerw, Michelle Lokuta, Jennifer 
Kempf, Jaliza Chaplin, Miranda Wachilla, 
Amanda Bair, Thomas Fontaine, James 
Coleman, Kelly Fontaine, Matt Ellis

Staffing
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Scheduled Projects

• Hang Christmas lights on the East Elementary 
façade

• Fieldhouse boiler motor replacement
• Set up of the Skolastic Commons for 

reorganization meeting
• RYBA set ups for daily and weekly schedule
• Christmas concerts
• Basketball season 
• Preparation for winter weather
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Employee Recognition

• This month, I would like to recognize Miranda 
Wachilla.  Miranda is a part time employee 
who has worked at Riverside since August 
2022.  She works Mondays, Wednesdays, and 
Fridays at West Elementary, always shows up 
for her designated time slot, and cleans her 
area meticulously.  She also communicates 
any needs they may have regarding supplies 
that are diminishing.  Please join me in 
congratulating Miranda as our employee of 
the mont.



Brian West
Director of Facilities

(570)650-7403
bwest@riversidesd.com


